
 
 

TOWN OF ROYALSTON 

PLANNING BOARD 

 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Proposed Large-Scale Ground Mounted Solar Photovoltaic Installation 

 

In accordance with MGL Chapter 40A, Section 5, the Royalston Planning Board will 

conduct a Public Hearing on Wednesday, September 19, 2018, at seven thirty o’clock p.m. 

in the Town Hall located On the Common, on the first floor, to consider a proposed Large-

Scale Ground Mounted Solar Photovoltaic Installation at the property known as 

0 Athol Road. 

 

All interested parties who wish to be heard shall be heard. A draft of the proposed plan 

will be available for review at the office of the Town Clerk, Whitney Hall, South 

Royalston, during regular open hours, and on the Town of Royalston website: 

www.royalston-ma.gov 

 

 

 

 

 

Kathleen Collins 

Chairman, Royalston Planning Board 
 

 
(Athol Daily News – 9/5 & 9/12/18) 

 

http://www.royalston-ma.gov/

